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I am writing to ask the government to please do the right thing, by leading the way in banning all 
forms of animal exploitation and abuse, with immediate effect. 
I am tired and disgusted of repeatedly hearing about hens which are still kept in battery cages, of 
animals still be used in circuses, of animals used for farming being continuously abused and 
exploited for animal products, that we don't even need. In my spare time I am constantly signing 
petitions, supporting campaigns and donating to organisations against animal abuse, but there 
should not be a need for all of this in 2022, because this cruelty and exploitation should not be 
happening in the first place. 
Please lead the way, and give other species the dignity and freedoms they deserve this year, by 
enforcing laws against all kinds of use and abuse of animals, and promoting a decent and 
compassionate stance towards the non-human species. You have the opportunity to be a world 
leader and really pave the way on this, please make the public proud of you by doing so. 
Many thanks 


